Dear colleagues,

It is our pleasure to invite you to attend the 1^{st} University of Vlora International Staff Week which will take place at UV's facilities from 01-05 of June 2020.

The event will host administrative and academic staff from various Universities from Program Countries. Networking and partnership building will be the main focus of this event, while the participants will also enjoy cultural activities and touring in the beautiful coastal city of Vlora.

Nominated staff for STT (administration) and STA (teacher) at the University of Vlora are welcomed to coordinate their mobility period during the $1^{\rm st}$ International Staff Week.

For organizational purposes we kindly need your / or a colleague of yours, confirmation of participation within 15
February 2020 at the e-mail address:
international@univlora.edu.al

Furthermore information regarding this activity, will be available to you ASAP.

We are much honored and looking forward to welcoming and meeting you.

Best regards, IRO

Projects and International Relations Sector

e-mail: <u>international@univlora.edu.al</u>